10EX039

Halsted Karley

From: X19Fiat@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 10:40 AM

To: Halsted Karley, todd@encompassarch.com
Subject: OLC Drainage Exception

Karley:

My client would like to appeal your denial of our request for an exception to requirements of the Drainage Criteria Manual.
I will expect to testify at the Publics Works meeting on April 27 at 12:30 pm.

Thank you

Gary Renner





